
the trustees endorsed is Republican, although Democrats were willing to serve. The other
endorsement went to a candidate whose wife conducted the caucus. No “Vision for
Schuylerville” candidates were able to secure Republican endorsement.

We do not always agree with Mayor Sherman, but

we never question his loyalty to Schuylerville. He works hard, knows the job well,

and deserves to serve four more years. We encourage voters to shut out “A Vision for
Schuylerville.” Jim

Miers has served the village well as trustee and will

continue to fight hard for

our downtown, an important tax base. Andrew Jennings is an outstanding candidate with a
sincere desire to

serve our community. A

vote for John Sherman,

Jim Miers and Andrew Jennings will be a vote for the real vision for Schuylerville — a future
without the

threat of dissolution, an action the voters soundly rejected.

WHITNEY and

LEONA COLVIN

Schuylerville

Lakes will die if milfoil takes hold

Editor:

Spring is close and soon many of the local lakes will be starting their very costly fight against
aquatic invasives. For many of the lakes smaller than Lake George, that fight is against
Eurasian Water Milfoil (EWM). There are a few different ways to fight EWM before it becomes
too dense, but once it reaches a certain density, the only realistic approach is the use of a state
approved chemical called Renovate. Some environmental groups automatically oppose the use
of any chemical saying it might have a detrimental affect on some endangered species in the
lake. The fact is that EWM will take over an area and kill off all other plants, endangered or not.
Many endangered plants are also found in our surrounding lakes and could easily be
re-established.

I represent the Adirondack Lakes Alliance, which

consists of 11 lakes and

represents more than

3,000 members of these
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lake associations. We do support Loon Lake’s effort

to use Renovate to dramatically reduce the concentration of EWM in a small section of their
lake. If approved, the APA will closely supervise the application of this chemical.

It is time we, who bear the burden and cost of fighting invasives, be allowed to use the safe
and proven tools available to us.

BILL MCGHIE

President

Adirondack Lakes Alliance

Letters http://poststar.com/news/opinion/mailbag/letters/article_5437fb08-8b7e-...

3 of 3 3/13/2013 11:16 PM




